1. Home

Bayview Station Newsletter - August 29, 2018

By Bayview Station August 29, 2018 | 2:50 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Good afternoon Bayview residents, merchants, and visitors. School is back in session and I wish all of our students a safe and happy school year. I want to encourage everyone to be mindful about keeping our youth upbeat and encouraged about their education, well being and overall health.

Moving forward into the school year I am planning to visit every school in District 10 in an effort to meet more of our youth who reside in and/or attend Bayview schools and meet our future leaders. Have a safe and happy Labor Day weekend and I look forward to the remaining months of 2018 being safe and productive for all.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Suspect Involved In the burglary of a business in Southern District 24-144

November 22, 2024 | 9:10 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Suspects 24-143

November 22, 2024 | 6:03 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests 8 Suspects in Organized Retail Theft Series 24-142

November 21, 2024 | 9:16 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

Officer Involved Discharge 24-141

November 16, 2024 | 12:23 AM

Featured

Announcements

News Release